St. Mary’s N.S. Glaslough
6th January 2021
Dear Parents,
A very Happy New Year to you and your family.
We are so disappointed with the recent news that children can not return to school in January.
We will do our best to help and guide you through this difficult period of time.
The first thing we need to get sorted is to get the school books and copies home. The teachers are planning to get each child’s books ready for collection on Friday 8th.  You can come to the school on Friday from 11.30 – 13.30 OR from 16.00 to 18.00. If you enter the school (one person per family wearing a mask) through the correct door at these times and collect everything.  Please bring an extra bag/box.  
The class teacher (all classes) will put up school work on the school website www.glaslough school.com on/before Monday 11th.
The senior classes (3rd – 6th) will begin Zoom classes – the teacher will be in contact with details. 
Seesaw is another possibility that we are exploring for all classes – more details later.
We are aware that it may be difficult for some families to do home schooling but we will work with you to and come up with an arrangement to suit everyone. I also realise that poor internet connections might create a problem.
We are still going to use the glasloughcovid19@gmail.com address if you wish to contact us with any issues.  This address can also be used to send completed work to the teachers. 
Please keep in contact and we hope to see you on Friday.
Yours sincerely
Mark Macklin (Principal)
